LINCOLN HILLS
RV GROUP

NEWSLETTER
MARCH-APRIL 2021

RALLIES HAVE STARTED. HAVE FUN & STAY SAFE

We had a great opening Rally at Emerald Desert (Palm Desert) from February 22-27th.
Pickleball in the morning, Lawn Bowling in the afternoon, and firepit socializing every
evening with Margueritas and even a sing-along. From there, we had 4 rigs at Campland
on the Bay, San Diego... just steps from Mission Bay. We toured the aircraft carrier USS
Midway, the Maritime Museum, and had a great ending dinner in Little Italy (thank you
Jane & Paul Lewis). From there, our Members dispersed some heading home, some to
Mexico, and Ann & [ headed East on a 3+ month Cross-Country Adventure. We’re in the
Texas Hill Country as I write this.

HERE’S WHAT’S COMING UP:
Vicki White & Sharon Skar have been hard at work planning new Rallies.

April 23 - May 19 - Moab, Utah

- FULLY SIGNED UP - Waiting List

Jul 19 - 23 to Giant of the Redwoods

- FULLY SIGNED UP - Waiting List

August 29 - September 3 - Truckee, California

SIGN-UP INFO WILL BE E-MAILED TO MEMBERS WHEN AVAILABLE
October 3 - 8 - Oleema / Pt. Reyes, California

SIGN-UP INFO WILL BE E-MAILED TO MEMBERS WHEN AVAILABLE

Vicki is organizing rallies to Black Oak casino, Paso Robles, Pismo Beach and Mendocino.

AND IN PLANNING FOR 2022:
Feb or March, 2022: Death Valley, California

FOUR PART OREGON ADVENTURE - Do Part or All..

Jun 13 - 18, 2022 - Shakespeare Festival in Ashland, Oregon

Jun 19 - 23, 2022 - Beverly Beach outside of Newport, Oregon

Jun 24 - Jul 1, 2022 - Olympic NP, Oregon

Jul 2 - 6, 2022 - Bend, Oregon complete with an old fashion 4th of July
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Wherever your travels take you, be aware of Covid risks and restrictions, stay safe, and
make lasting, lifetime memories.

CLUB NEWS:
Officer Reports:
President - Steve Beede
We’re all still waiting for the Lodges to open to re-Start our Monthly Meetings. Watch
SCLH and Club emails for further info as the Covid Restrictions get eased. My sincere
thanks go out to Vickie White and Janet Motta for taking over the monthly Compass and
Sun Senior News Articles.
Vice Presidents - Vickie White & Sharon Skar
2021 Rallies are underway with more scheduled and in planning. See above..
Treasurer - Maureen Williams
Financial Reports have been sent out. Contact Maureen if you have any questions. nts
Secretary - Janet Motta
Already keeping track of the life and activities of our Club
Membership - Sharon Skar
Despite the Covid shut-down of our Meetings, we have had 10 new members signed
up, and 4 more getting their App to me.
Sunshine - OPEN
Sending cheer and get-well wishes to Members and their families
Communications/Webmaster - Ricki Montoya
Distributing communications to our Members and maintaining our Website
Social Chair - Vicki White
Our Annual Holiday Party is set for December 12, 2021. Mark your calendar.
Hopefully, we’ll get a Pavilion Fling in the Summer or Fall.

We thank all of our Officers for their service and leadership of our Club.

Sunshine - We have not heard any new reports of any other Members having health problems
and thankfully no Members appear to have suffered Coronavirus. If you hear of any Members
that become ill or need help, please let us know so we can send a card and find out if they
need our assistance.

OTHER:

1. Rally Games - aside from the pleasure of traveling and camping in our RVs, for many
of'us the social interaction at our sites is a big part of the experience. However, close together
games such as Mexican Train Dominoes, Bridge, and others will likely be precluded due to
social distancing restrictions. But that doesn’t mean we will not have plenty to keep us
engaged and amused. Here’s a few ideas: Charades, Movie nights, and of course Name That
Tune. Dancing may work. What are your ideas?
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2. E-Bikes - We are loving our new Rad e-bikes and riding them everywhere. If any of you
are considering getting and be sure to check out: https://electricbikereview.com/ - the best
resource available on all e-bikes.

TELL US ABOUT YOUR MEMORABLE TRIPS

One of the challenges with writing Newsletters or News Articles is finding interesting
Content. Each of us have one or more special memories of travel experiences... in your RV
or some other means of travel. Please send me your story and, if possible, a photo.

Stay Safe and enjoy our blessings here at Sun City Lincoln Hills.

Steve Beede, Club President, e: stevebeede5@email.com cell: 916-752-6972
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